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20th December 2019 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

We are pleased to inform you that we shall be starting our Spring Term after school clubs week 
commencing 13th January, 2020. Clubs will run for a ten week period 

After another successful term of afterschool clubs in autumn 2019, we would like to thank you for your 
support and advice regarding the clubs that you would like the school to offer. We are offering these 
clubs as extension and enrichment activities for the children in nursery, reception, year 1 and year 2 
and there will be a charge of just £10 for each club. Clubs begin at 3.15pm and end at 4.15pm. Please 
collect your child promptly at 4.15pm.  

If your child would like to take part in any of these clubs, please sign up and pay no later than Thursday, 
9th January. Due to the limited number of places, clubs will be offered on a first come first served basis 
and only to those who sign up and pay via ParentPay. If you child is successful in gaining a place in a club, 
you will receive a confirmation text. Any monies paid will be non-refundable. 

Please note – in line with our behaviour policy, the offer of a place for your child may be withdrawn at 

any time. Withdrawal may be triggered by behaviour, poor attendance/punctuality or your child being 

on a behaviour chart. Should this occur, you will be notified by your child’s class teacher. 

Below is a list of the clubs. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs L Brandrick 

Deputy Academy Principal 
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Day Club Year 

Monday PVFC Laser Tag Club Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 

Monday Gardening Club Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 

Tuesday Dance Extravaganza *To continue with current children 

Tuesday Active Club Nursery 

Tuesday Healthy Lifestyles Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 

Thursday Ballet Club Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 

Friday PVFC Dodge Ball Club Full 

 
*Dance Extravaganza club continues from 2019. Unfortunately, we can no longer accommodate additional 
children on this club, as no places remain. 
 
 
 

 


